



November 21, 2024

Alison Loewen Mead Public Library Foundation Inc 710 N. 8th Street Sheboygan, WI 53081

Dear Alison:

The Green Bay Packers Foundation has awarded Mead Public Library Foundation Inc a grant in the amount of \$3,000.00.

Grant Use

Funds are designated for the project/program in the grant application: Sensory Space at the Library: Meeting the needs of all Learners.

Publicity

Any public reference to this grant and its use can be stated as follows: "Funded in part by a grant from the Green Bay Packers Foundation."

#PackersGiveBack can be used when posting to social media.

Contact Bobbi Jo Eisenreich regarding use of the Green Bay Packers Foundation logo.

Grant Progress Report

Grant recipients are required to provide a report summarizing the impact of the grant. We will contact you via email in June 2025 with information regarding completion of the progress report.

Future Eligibility

The Foundation will accept a maximum of one grant application from an eligible organization during the three-year cycle, 2023 – 2025. If an organization addresses multiple focus areas, that organization must choose one year within the three-year cycle to submit a grant application.

For more information, go to: packers.com/foundation or contact me at 920-569-7323/eisenreichb@packers.com.

Thank you for everything your organization does to impact the lives of those it serves!

Sincerely,

Bobbi Jo Eisenreich

Secretary

Green Bay Packers Foundation

Bollip Ersensis

Enclosure